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Comments: Thank you for allowing me to comment on this revision. I have spent many hours riding and

recreating in the Chugach since 2014. I would like to see more areas opened up to motorized use, as I've never

seen any harm to vegetation. Most wildlife move out of the high country for winter and respectful motorize users

rarely run into them.  I personally don't like any of the plans put forward due to the lack of access given to the

motorized user group.  Plans A or B would be acceptable if we weren't losing Carter/Crescent area.  Please

consider increasing areas for motorized use or give valid reason why to shut it down.  Modern snowmachines

have little to no noise or exhaust emissions and are lighter weight making no impact on vegetation. 

 

Thank you 


